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SUPPLEMENT 

Happy Birthday 
Earl Myers—Sunday, February 24 
Ruthie Youndt—Sunday, February 24 

Happy 81st Birthday 
Ruth Zimmerman (Mrs John) - Monday, February 25 

THANK YOU for last Sunday’s (February 10) and 
this week’s Electronic Funds Transfer offerings: 

• Leadership Support  $4,059.00 

• Program Fund  $300.00 

• Missions  $250.00 

• Brian Snader (PDA)  $100.00 

Groffdale Family Night 
Everyone is welcome to join us for  

Groffdale Family Night on Wednesdays in February!   

Invite your family and friends to come along! 

Supper at 6:00 PM each evening 

 - - - - - A Community on Mission! - - - - -  

February 20 - Katie Reiff 

Katie Reiff, Social Worker from Conestoga    

Valley School District: Story telling about local 

needs.  Katie will suggest tangible ways we can 

help. 

February 27 - Game Night/Book Swap! 

Bring your favorite card or board game along. 

See last Sunday’s bulletin insert for details 

about the book swap.  Extra copies of the  

bulletin insert are on the information table. 

Note of Thanks! 

Thank you to our Groffdale Family for 

your great help in planning and work-

ing out details for Millie’s memorial   

service and for the use of the facilities.  

Thank you Pastor Tom for helping with 

the details. The kitchen crew and sound 

room tech did a good job!  The family 

appreciated all the help. 

   Thank you all! 

   Charles Wert family 

Thank you! 

Thank you for your recent gift of $382.20 to the 

Lancaster Mennonite Historical Society from your 

congregational offering.  Your gift changes lives by 

deepening historical understanding and building new 

connections. 

   Gratefully,    

   Jean Kilheffer Hess 

   Executive Director 

Nancy Ressler was discharged from the    
hospital last Wednesday evening.  She will be 
staying at her Dad’s place for two weeks.  If 
you’d like to send her a card, the address is: 

 Nancy Ressler 
 265 Stone Quarry Road 
 Leola, PA  17540 

Thank you for your contribution of $1,660.38 to   

Mennonite Disaster Service on January 31, 2019.  It 

is because of your gifts, like this one, that volunteers 

are able to provide hope for disaster survivors with 

nowhere else to turn. 

   With gratitude, 

   Kevin King, Executive Director 

Hello friends, 

Praise God for giving me the strength 
through this illness.  Thank you very 
much for your prayers, visits, cards, 
and meals.  

  Lydia and Menno Riehl 



2019 Bible Quizzing Schedule 
Tanner Eshleman is on the quizzing 
team with Carpenter’s Community 
Church.  We encourage you to come 
out and support Tanner and the other 
youth on the team. 

Copies of the schedule are available on the              
information table.  Stop by and pick up a copy if 
you’d like one.  Tonight’s match (Sunday, February 
17) is at Petra at 6:30. 

LMC Celebration of Church Life 

March 15-16, 2019 
Petra Church, 565 Airport Road, New Holland 

Theme:  Breaking New Ground 

Key Verse:  Isaiah 43:19 - See, I am doing a new 

thing. Now it springs up; do you not perceive it? I 

am making a way in the wilderness and streams in 

the wasteland.  

Celebration of Church Life is for the whole family!  

Seminars will be offered on Saturday afternoon for 

children, age 5 through adult, with childcare provided 

for infants through age 4.  You’ll also hear updates  

on what is happening throughout the conference,  

participate in corporate worship and hear a timely 

challenge from plenary speaker, Marvin Lorenzana. 

To assist with logistical planning, please register at 

ccl-2019.eventbrite.com or call 717-293-5246, ext. 

100.  A brochure was placed in your mailbox.  Extra 

copies of the brochure are on the information table. 

Uyen Tran recently moved into an apartment in Lititz.  

She is in need of the following items: 

• Dresser 
• Desk 

• Bookshelf 

If you would like to donate any of these items to  
Uyen, please contact Joyce Shenk.  Thanks to those 
persons who have already donated items!!! 

Job Openings at Lancaster Mennonite 

Lancaster Mennonite School is looking for great 

people to join our team in full-time and part-time   

positions which include: 

 Director of Technology - full-time 

 Help Desk Coordinator - full or part-time 

 Elementary Spanish Immersion Teacher --   

 full-time at Locust Grove Campus 

 Director of Annual Fund & Alumni Relations 

See the LM website for a full listing and more        

information about each position: 

www.lancastermennonite.org/employment.  

Please share these opportunities with family, friends 

and folks you think would be a great fit to join the LM 

team!  

CORN HOLE TOURNAMENT  
at  Hinkletown Mennonite School 

Saturday, February 23 

2:30 pm - Tournament begins 

Proceeds benefit Hinkletown School’s gym floor    

replacement. 

See poster on bulletin board for details. 

 + + + + + + + + + + + + + + +  

OPEN HOUSE Days for Prospective Families 

Serving students in Pre-K through High School with 

Christ-centered, Child-focused education. 

Various dates—please see poster for details. 

 + + + + + + + + + + + + + + +  

Middle School Performing Arts Presents 

TWAIN’S TALES 

Friday, March 1 - 5:30 pm dinner and show 

Saturday Showings—2:00 pm and 7:00 pm 

See poster on bulletin for prices and information for 

reservations. 

     Adult Sunday School Materials for the  

Spring quarter are available.   

Student books are in the classrooms. 

Teacher’s guides are on the  

information table in the lobby. 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001dDiNR2Sn7fBSd0o0m2OLnfKBRUkKgqfSEIB6jOYaWng9ps4tI_8l4vCr8OKxuva0k2-pYLswnnIByTrNcw7Fodez1XPU04ljY7v7PTnqgj7wdXB5ILQPClsI1cUF3OjcZS2NpxkcX_6Ny8a2mK-BX0omk7GC43SgQd142gSirEusvTwoGOJTcbJhzAIBoxOUlKCF2QQjk99osoMUA4Bw5S6c7PiNsPoUXkvC

